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I understand that this IRP sets out a 20 year plan, yet has only minimal
commitment to conservation and renewables, while continuing reliance on
fossil fuels.  And it does not commit to a date for shutting down the existing
coal facilities. 

Surely, you are aware of the disastrous effect of fossil fuel consumption on
our planet.  There is no time to waste.  We need to commit to a clear date
for transitioning to 100% renewable energy.  Please don't let this opportunity
pass us by.

Sincerely,
C. Gordon Quinlan
Vashon, WA
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